
Dear Families,

Can’t believe that it is already February. This school year is just flying by. This 
month we will be studying the continent of Asia. We will also be learning all 
about reptiles. The teachers will be doing training on February 12th, so the 
school will be closed that day and we will be closed on February 15th for 
presidents day. I hope you all have a very good 4 day weekend. As for a 
Valentines day celebration, we will be having it on February 11th. The children 
can bring their valentines in and we will be passing them out in class. Please 
send them with only your child’s name on them. It makes it easier for the 
children to pass them out. Happy Valentines Day!


Thanks,

Ms. Ashley 


February’s Newsletter Room 2

December’s Theme’s:                                        Birthday’s

•Asia                                                 

•Reptiles

•Chinese New Year

•Ground Hogs day


Classroom Needs:

A Bouquet of Flowers


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

February 11th- Pajama day and Valentines party

February 12th- No School- Inservice

February 15th- No School- Presidents day
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS


